## Class in 2025

## Dear families

At the end of this year, we will wipe all classroom data stored for 2024.

When you place your first order in 2025 you will see this error message, asking you to update your child's classroom before placing your order.

Head over to the Child Profile Page, tap on a child, select edit and choose from the dropdown list of classrooms provided by your school.

You won't be able to order until you have updated your classroom.

This is to ensure a smooth and efficient delivery process.





